
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to this week’s FACES newsletter.  We cannot believe it is the end of term already! 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

 

The FACES team were in school this afternoon, leading the children on an Easter Egg hunt 

around the playground.  The sun shone on us and the children had a fantastic time looking for 

clues! 

 

While our hunt was of the non-chocolate kind, we have sent home a special sweet treat for 

every child and wish them and their families, a very Happy Easter! 

 

TEA TOWELS 

 

Due to popular demand, we will be running our annual tea towel project again this year! 

 

2017-2018 Tea Towel and Coaster 

 
 

Mrs Hall has been working hard with all of the children to produce their self-portraits, 

which will be printed onto a high quality tea towel and coaster and will be available for you to 

order shortly.  These make amazing gifts and keepsakes, so keep an eye out in book bags 

next term for your proof and order form. 

 

 

 
 

FACES NEWSLETTER 



SUMMER FETE – STALLHOLDERS WANTED 

 

Our summer fete will take place on Saturday 6th July from 11am to 2pm and we have made 

lots of exciting plans already.   

 

If you, or your family and friends, would be interested in taking out a stall at this event, 

please let us know.  Prices are £10 and it is a great way to advertise your business!  Please 

see the flyer that went home in book bags this week for more information. 

 

NEXT FACES MEETING – 16/05/19 

 

FACES meetings will now be suspended until after our AGM in May, to enable the handover 

between the current and proposed committees.  Our next FACES meeting will therefore be 

on Thursday 16th May at 8pm at The Quart Pot in Runwell. 

 

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing 

faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk.  Or come and find one of us in the playground – we’d love 

to hear from you! 

 

Have a great Easter and enjoy the break! 

 

THE FACES TEAM 
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